
From: Darcy Field  
Sent: Monday, May 27, 2024 1:52 PM 
To: McRae, Angela <Angela.McRae@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Re: This one kinda cleaned their mess / Moving Day at Bayfront park 
 
Yes I will make a comment regarding the multiple photos I sent.  
 
These are several photos I took on a beautiful Sunday May 26th at Bayfront Park where 
kids played around the scattered waste of needles, propane cylinders and other 
hazardous materials. Each photo is of an encampment that packed up and moved to 
another area of the park leaving their garbage behind. I counted 5 that moved locations 
that weekend. As u will see in the one photo an encampment resident is dumping her 
garbage bins on the ground before moving to a clean site. It seems our unhoused 
neighbours don’t have to follow any rules and city council has put in a protocol with no 
resources to enforce laws, bylaws, or keep are parks safe or clean.  
 

Many moved to clean sites over the 
weekend but left some stuff behind. 

 

      
 
 
 
 



       
 
 

    
 


